
 

 

The Alliance of Black Women Attorneys of Maryland, Inc. 
 

cordially invites you to its 

 

UB Study Reception  
 

Monday, November 5, 2018, 5PM – 8PM  

University of Baltimore, School of Law 

1401 North Charles Street, Rm 202 

Baltimore, MD 21201 
 

*Refreshments provided* 
 

The Fall semester is almost over and exams are around the corner!   

Members of the Alliance would like to support UB law students as they prepare for 

their exams at this study reception! 

 

Lawyers and Judges, don’t miss this opportunity to discuss your 

knowledge of the law and tried and true test taking strategies with UB law 

students.  Give your time and make a difference in a  

student’s legal career today! 

 
 

Please RSVP to Eroncia Berry at eroncia.berry@ubalt.edu. 


